Tuesday, September 5, 2006

Dear Canadian Outdoor Farm Show Volunteers;

Thanks you for helping us at The Canadian Outdoor Farm Show September 12-14,
2006 as part of the ROSE on the Road Program! | have just received our tickets and
other important information from show organizers and | am happy to be able to share
it with you.

As promised, this package includes important information for your involvement in the
show. Included here is the following:

e Map to Canadian Outdoor Farm Show grounds

e Site map outlining where the Women in Ag tent is (this is where you will be
presenting)

e ROSE Program ltinerary for the entire show
e Show pass for each day you are volunteering

It’s going to be an exciting event and we're looking forward to working with you!
Thank you again for participating and supporting the ROSE Program and The
Federated Women's Institutes of Ontario.

If you have any questions, please don'’t hesitate to contact me at pattyp@fwio.on.ca or
519-836-3078.

If for some reason you need to reach me during the show, | will net have
access to my office phone or voice mail = please call 519-242-4394.

Looking forward to seeing you in Woodstock!

Sincerely,

Patty Pizziola
ROSE Program Manager
Federated Women's Institutes of Ontario
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